
 

2023 Legislative Priorities Ballot 

Community Development Policy Committee Recommendations 

Full Funding and Alignment for State Land Use Initiatives  

Local Funding to Address Homelessness  

Infrastructure Funding to Support Needed Housing  

Economic Development Incentives  

Community Resiliency and Wildfire Planning  

General Government Policy Committee Recommendations 

Protecting Public Employees and Officials  

Return to Work  

Attorney Client Privilege  

Address Measure 110 Shortcomings x 

Energy and Environment Policy Committee Recommendations 

Building Decarbonization, Efficiency and Modernization  

Continue Investments in Renewable Energy  

Investment in Community Climate Planning Resources  

Adequate Funding for State Climate Initiatives x 

Finance and Taxation Policy Committee Recommendations 

Property Tax Reform  

Lodging Tax Flexibility  

Economic Development Incentives  

Marijuana Taxes x 

Alcohol Revenues  

Telecommunications, Broadband Policy Committee Recommendations 

Digital Equity and Inclusion  

Resilient, Futureproof Broadband Infrastructure and Planning Investment  

Incentives for Broadband Affordability, Adoption and Consumer Protections  

Cybersecurity and Privacy x 

Transportation Policy Committee Recommendations 

Transportation Safety Enhancement  

Road User Fee – Vehicle Miles Traveled Structure  

New Mobility Services  

Water and Wastewater Policy Committee Recommendations 

Funding for Recovery of Abandoned Recreational Vehicles  

Water Utility Rate and Fund Assistance  

Place-Based, Water Resource Planning  

Infrastructure Financing and Resilience x 

 

In addition to your ranking of the priorities shown above, please use this space to provide us with any 

comments (supportive or critical) you may have on these issues, or thoughts on issues or potential 

legislative initiatives that have been overlooked during the committee process. 

Tualatin strongly supports many of the legislative priorities included on the ballot and wanted to 

highlight three in particular that did not make the top five list.  



 

Infrastructure Funding to Support Needed Housing – Housing supply deficits and related high housing 

costs are major issues in our community. Funding to support infrastructure would aid our ability to 

implement local strategies identified in our recent planning efforts.  

Return to Work – The flexibility this legislation has provided has been advantageous to our organization. 

We expect current recruitment and retention issues to continue and believe eliminating the sunset will 

provide another tool for cities to use.  

Property Tax Reform – Reform of the property tax system is necessary for all of the reasons already 

cited. We support identifying a path forward that provides incremental or comprehensive reform.  

 


